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4 September 2019 
 

SPA RELEASES UPDATED POLICY LEDGER 
 
With the Coalition Government elected for a third term, Screen Producers Australia (SPA) has 
today released an update of its policy ledger first released over two years ago, which provides 
an overview of the Government’s decisions over the last five years and how they have 
impacted the Australian screen industry. 
 
CEO Matthew Deaner said “The ledger shows that our Government has unfortunately not 
achieved much to rebalance the policy ledger when it comes to supporting the local screen 
industry. While there are some positives, such as the site blocking legislation to make it easier 
for copyright owners to tackle the unauthorised distribution of their content, the failure to tackle 
the hard issues has been overwhelmingly negative for the sector and since its first release, 
there has been another significant reduction in overall funding for the ABC from the May 2018 
Budget.” 
 
“The ledger is a graphic reminder of how a failure to make decisions on matters such as local 
content regulation for streaming services is costing the industry and the broader economy and 
it continues to remind us that decisions to date have offered only benefits to parts of the sector 
in what looks like trickle-down economics,” Deaner added. 
 
“I’ve said it before and I’ll say it again, if the Government is committed to an efficient market 
and effective support mechanisms for Australian content, we need to rebalance the ledger in 
favour of the small, nimble and agile businesses that allocate and extract most value out of 
the resources in the market.” 
 
“With a new term of Government, and publication of the ACCC’s Digital Platforms Inquiry Final 
Report, the time is ripe for the Government to begin to address the needs of the Australian 
screen industry in a holistic and not asymmetrical way. We look forward to working with 
Minister Fletcher and other stakeholders on creating policy settings that will see our screen 
stories told and our industry flourish now and into the future.” 
 
Download the policy ledger here. 
 
For media enquiries, please contact: 
Georgia Kinninmont 
Communications and Publicity Manager 
Screen Producers Australia 
georgia.kinninmont@screenproducers.org.au | 02 8076 5886 
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About Screen Producers Australia:  
Screen Producers Australia was formed by the screen industry to represent large and small enterprises 
across a diverse production slate of feature film, television and interactive content. Our members 
employ hundreds of producers, thousands of related practitioners and drive more than $1.7 billion worth 
of annual production activity from the independent sector.  

On behalf of these businesses we are focused on delivering a healthy commercial environment through 
ongoing engagement with elements of the labour force, including directors, writers, actors and crew, as 
well as with broadcasters, distributors and government in all its various forms. This coordinated dialogue 
ensures that our industry is successful, employment levels are strong and the community’s expectations 
of access to high quality Australian content have been met. 
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